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The	station	went	off	the	air	on	September	7,	2017,	due	to	widespread	power	outages	
following	Hurricane	Irma,	and	was	further	damaged	by	Hurricane	Maria,	which	struck	
Puerto	Rico	on	September	20.	As	of	January	9,	2018,	electrical	service	has	not	been	
returned	to	the	area	and	the	station	remains	off-the-air.	

		
	


